
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The 2004 truck used by the water department has finally failed and needs to be replaced. 

 

 

Proposal: 

We received multiple quotes for a replacement truck and recommend the purchase of a 1-ton 

Chevrolet crew cab work truck with a utility bed.  We believe this truck is a good fit for the 

needs of the water department.  We recommend this purchase from Tom Gill Chevrolet. 

 

 

Cost: 

$67,174.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Water 


